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August 29, 2024 

 

Dear Property Owners and Residents: 

 

Re: Notice of road construction in Turfside Park  

 

 

Sturgeon County is planning significant infrastructure improvements in your area this summer. A Sturgeon 

County contractor will be rehabilitating the subdivision roads in Turfside Park. This project is scheduled to 

begin on September 9, 2024, weather permitting. 

 

Scope of Work 

Road reconstruction will take place around the cul-de-sac, followed by the paving of the reconstructed 

road. Minor ditch work and a culvert replacement will be done to improve drainage at one location. 

Additionally, Lassoo Trail will be overlaid with asphalt from Range Road 274 to the cul-de-sac. We expect 

that the project will take three to four weeks to complete. Please be aware that construction schedule may 

change depending on weather conditions.  

 

What this means to you 

There will be Sturgeon County project personnel, contractor crews, and equipment working in the area. 

There will be temporary one lane closures with detour signs in place. Access to your home will be 

maintained throughout construction, but delays may occur. 

 

Staying in touch 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Ty Fergel at 780-939-8250 or email 

tfergel@sturgeoncounty.ca  

To stay up to date on all our projects, please visit the road construction project pages on our website at 

www.sturgeoncounty.ca/Roads. We encourage you to sign up to follow this construction project, as well as 

any others that may be of interest, and receive weekly progress email updates. 

 

We appreciate your understanding as we work to enhance Sturgeon County’s infrastructure. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Max Adu-Safo 

Director, Transportation & Engineering Services 

Sturgeon County 

Enclosure: Project area map 

 

C:    Mayor Alanna Hnatiw, Sturgeon County 

  Councillor Matthew McLennan, Division 3, Sturgeon County 

       Reegan McCullough, Chief Administrative Officer, Sturgeon County 

       Gord Cebryk, General Manager, Infrastructure Services, Sturgeon County 
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Turfside Park project area  

 

 
 


